
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

          

          

          

 

April 27, 2011 

Redistricting Commissioners, 

After becoming aware of the redistricting process, I want to voice my opinion.  I am a Simi 

Valley resident and a member of various community organizations.  I see firsthand how the cities 

of Moorpark and Simi Valley work together. Our cities are virtually one area geographically and 

our interests for them largely coincide.  I think it’s important to keep them together in one 

district. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Louise Moriarty 


